
YOUR MISSIONARIES TO THE PHILIPPINES

THE DOMINGO FAMILY

November 2, 2022

Dear Pastor & Harvest Baptist Church,

Greetings in the Name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ!  Our love and prayers are 
always with you all.

It’s been a month now that I am home with my family and church. Truly I cannot stop 
thanking God for you and your family and church. Your kindness and generosity has touched 
and blessed my heart!

Thank you so much for your faithful love, prayers and support to our ministry and mission 
works!

May the Lord continue to bless and keep you all always and beyond measure!

Yours in Christ,

Brother Rodel Domingo

Daniel   Juvy Rodel

My wife and son 
picked me up in the 
airport: Coordinating 
with the jail officers 
to resume our Prisons 
Ministry which will 

start next week.

These are the 2 of the 5 vehicles for our mission works. Thank you all so much!!! Please pray 
for us as we construct our main sanctuary. Praying for $1,500 for our new sound system. 

We praise and thank the Lord for blessing our 2 mission works that started during the 
pandemic as we celebrate  2nd Missions Anniversary Celebration

My Email Address: juvyd71@yahoo.com
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